## ELIZABETH TAYLOR

December 7, 2006

Dear Hero,

This note is written in love and dedicated to you. Although we've never met, you are a hero to me. Your courage in the face of danger is inspiring. Whatever you may hear from the home front about passions and this conflict, please know that you and your fellow soldiers are honored, loved, appreciated and respected by millions of people around the world. I am proud to be one of them.

A dear member of my extended family, John Warner, has arranged to send you a special gift about the patriotic legacy of NASCAR that we all hope will bring a smile to your face.

My prayer for you this holiday season is a safe return home and a warm reunion with those you love. If you are so inclined please write to me at P.O. Box 55995, Sherman Oaks CA 91413. It would mean so much if I were able to stay in touch with you and learn of your return home.

Earlier this year as a small gesture of support and respect, I visited the Arizona memorial at Pearl Harbor. It was, of course, another war and another time...but it was a small way of reaching out to you and saluting you from afar.

I send you love and prayers...not only on this holiday, but always.